
                                              

Come and sing with The Barnby! 

 

Are you interested in singing some of the great Choral Works?    

If so, join us as we start our exciting new season on Tuesday, 

September 10th 2024. 

 The first few weeks will be ‘New Singers friendly’, so there’s no better 

time to step up and try us out. 

We will start by rehearsing the popular Vivaldi’s Gloria for our concert 

on Sunday 8th December 2024.  This will be complemented by a modern 

piece, The Passing of the Year by Jonathan Dove. 

Next March we will be singing Brahms Requiem, considered by many to 

be one of the finest works in the choral repertoire. 

Rehearsals are on Tuesdays from 8.00pm to 9.45pm in Wilmslow 

Methodist church.  If you are interested, do please get in touch or just 

arrive and we’ll take it from there.   No strings attached! 

For more information call Dave on 07973 381778 or Carol on 0161 

485 1659 or view our Website for more details and clips of us singing!   

 


